
 
 
 

Compost Awareness Week 
 

 
 
Do you have some budding artists at school?  Help celebrate Compost 
Awareness Week by painting your compost bin or create a poster to advertise 
the painted compost bin competition and Compost Awareness Week.  
 
Full details are available on Garden Organics website 
homecomposting.org.uk. The closing date for the poster competition is 31st 
March and 12th May for the painted bin competition.    
 
Do let us know how you get on with your painted bins - we would love to see 
them.  Please email a jpeg to compost@norfolk.gov.uk (please note this is not 
the email to enter the competition with).   
 
 
 
 

http://www.homecomposting.org.uk/content/view/106/44

